Agenda May 28, 2009 meeting

5 " Senator Breslin’s counsel—Kate Powers—to read a letter from Senator
/ Breslin endorsing our request for stimulus funds to build a storm sewer
system

Ron Byrne from Umbrella to speak about how to keep your home repaired %
N\
Butch Lawyer from Cornell Cooperative Extension to speak about how to
make your home more energy efficient N
AV
David Clancy, Chief of the McKownville Fire Department will speak about
how to improve fire safety in your home.

Brian Forte from the Guilderland Police Department will speak about crime
in McKownville and how to make your home and neighborhood more
secure.

Guilderland Chamber of Commerce awards dinner where the Community
Service Award from McKownville will be made to Tom Delaney of
Passonno Paints for cooperation in providing a site for the Barber Farm
stand for five years now.

Parking—meeting and no sign of an improved system yet in sight«— W

Election—Anita Behn, Martha Harausz, Jim White (three year term for
Board)—Don Reeb, Doug Smith, David Knight, Paul Haldeman (one year
term for officer)

Budget—need some more contributions
Barber farm stand

Trees sold

Town election

Houses for sale

Storm sewer

Fuller Road

Shabbos house

Stuyvesant L’Ecole

Thruway sound barriers
NanoTech/SUNY A/Harriman



